November 18, 2011

Pat Tierney
Department of Planning, Building and Development
Lake County
500 W. Winchester Rd., Unit 101
Libertyville, IL 60048

RE: RIVERSIDE OF BARRINGTON SUBDIVISION

Dear Mr. Tierney,

Please consider this request for an extension of the final improvements for the Riverside of Barrington Subdivision. We have continued to make improvements as required and are very close to being finished. We are requesting an extension of the final improvements until November 30th 2012. We plan to complete the final pipe work May/June 2012 and have detention basin work completed Established by October 2012

Thank you for your consideration,

THERIVERSIDE, L.L.C.

Jake Tumilty

VP of Construction